



Southrepps Norfolk NR11 8UG

T: 01263 83<u>32</u>82

Email: office@antinghamsouthrepps.org.uk **Headteacher: Mr Elcock**





Wednesday 3rd July 2024



'Step Up' Day (Transition Day)

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find below the details for the 'Step Up' morning and classes for the upcoming academic year 2024-2025 at Antingham & Southrepps Primary School and Nursery. The 'Step Up' morning will be held for current Nursery to Year 5 children on Tuesday 9th July 2024, from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm. This event aims to allow children to meet their new class teacher and ask any questions they may have. The new class teachers have planned activities for the children to facilitate getting to know each other better.

In the afternoon, the new class teachers will participate in a handover meeting with the previous teachers to ensure the transfer of any pertinent information about each child. They will also meet with the SENDCo to discuss individual SEND needs and the most effective methods of support going forward, as well as review and plan accordingly.

The table below also includes the names of the teachers who will be responsible for their class and the classroom they will be based in throughout the year.

I am delighted to inform you of the staffing for next year:

- Year Nursery & Reception (Henri Matisse Class) Miss Fox (Class Teacher), Mrs Matthews (Teaching Assistant) & Mrs Smith (Teaching Assistant) on Fridays
- Year 1, 2 & 3 (Georgia O'Keeffe Class) Ms Perkins (Class Teacher), Mrs Land (Teaching Assistant) & Mrs Smith (Teaching Assistant)
- Year 4, 5 & 6 (Takashi Murakami Class) Mrs Davenport (Senior Teacher), Mrs Cork (Teaching Assistant), Miss Hall (Teaching Assistant) / Miss Butler (Learning Support Assistant)







Current Year	Current Class	Year Group in	New class name	Class teacher
Groups	Name	September		
Year Nursery	Frida Kahlo Class	Year Nursery & Year R	Henri Matisse Class	Miss Fox
Year R, 1 & 2	Stephen Hawking Class	Year 1, 2 & 3	Georgia O'Keeffe Class	Ms Perkins
Year 3, 4 & 5	Nick Vujicic Class	Year 4, 5 & 6	Takashi Murakami Class	Mrs Davenport

Mrs Nice (SENDCo) will continue working at Antingham & Southrepps next academic year, one day a week (Tuesday) and at our sister school within the Trust, Gresham Village School.

Kind regards,

Mr Elcock Headteacher

Antingham & Southrepps Primary School and Nursery





